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Linking to other websites – Sands’ policy
Sands includes many links to other websites from the pages on www.uk-sands.org.  We hope that these links allow site visitors to find additional information or services quickly and easily, and that they enhance the resources provided by Sands. Due to the vast extent of information available on the internet, we have had to establish a criteria to help us evaluate sites for linking. We will be happy to link to sites that:

· Relate to the main aims of Sands

· Are a recognised professional, statutory or regulatory body, or national charity
· Are primarily focused on support, information or educational content
· Do not promote commercial products or services other than those approved by/in affinity with Sands.
So as to make it as easy as possible for site visitors to find the information they need, at their time of need, we have to limit the number of websites we can list. We are therefore unable to include links to individual websites, individual charities or blogs. Unless specifically noted, the appearance of a link to another website does not constitute an endorsement or recommendation of their services. Sands is not responsible for the accuracy of material on linked websites, and cannot guarantee that links to external websites will work all of the time.

Sites requesting a link, or wishing to check if they fit our criteria, should send an e-mail containing the link and any relevant information to media@uk-sands.org. 
